
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/17/2018 10:15:31 AM
Subject: FW: Off Shore Drilling

Advise?
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Julie Hussey [mailto:husseyhome@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, January 06, 2018 6:11 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Off Shore Drilling 

Lt. Governor Bryant - 

It greatly concerns me that you serve in a state office and yet your stance on off shore drilling along the SC Coast is in opposition of all 
of our state’s coastal communities. Please explain to me how the people living along the SC Coast and paying a lot of money in state 
taxes from tourism, property values, and commercial fishing should not factor into your decisions about our state.  Perhaps you would 
be happier living and representing Louisiana, Alabama, or Mississippi.  

Julie Hussey
329 North Shelmore Boulevard
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464
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